POLICE ASSOCIATION





POLICE ASSOCIATION

Section Slovakia

International Youth Gathering 2020



To IPA International President Pierre-Martin Moulin

Dear IPA International President, dear Pierre,

We have to inform you that because of very complicated and unpredictable situation with COVID-19 pandemic we – as the organizational IPA sections – decided to cancel organization of IYG2020.

Many reasons for the cancellation are in measures taken by Governments all over the World to fight effectively against microscopic enemy and save population, and economic and other implications as an unwished result of such a measures. We believe that our decision came necessary despite of the fact that we had hoped situation would come to normal during the summer this year.

We guarantee all the payments received on the IYG2020 bank account will be a matter of refund in the amount participants or other persons already paid. We are taking steps to refund all the money during the May 2020.

As well we have to inform you that because of permanent or long-lasting non-persistent restrictions and measures taken by Czech and Slovakian Governments we cannot guarantee organization of IYG in the planned coverage (i.e. shared between two Countries) next year. Simply postpone it for 2021 is not possible because unpredictable conditions might depreciate all the effort and work already done again. The World has changed.

With regards Servo per Amikeco

> Josef Neruda, m.p. National President IPA Section Czech Republic

Ján Kovalčik, m.p. National President IPA Section Slovakia